MINISTRY OF DEFENCE OF HUNGARY

DR. CSABA VEZEKENY!
Deputy State Secretary for Defence Policy

Budapest, /51September 2018

Air Marshal Sir Graham Stacey
Supreme Allied Commander Transformation
North Atlantic Treaty Organization

Norfolk

Dear Air Marshal Stacey,

I am writing on behalf of the Ministry of Defence to confirm Hungary’s readiness to host the
Strategic Foresight Analysis (SFA) and Framework for Future Alliance Operations (FFAQ)
Joint Workshop in Budapest.

We believe that Budapest will be a suitable location to bring the participants together to
review and discuss relevant topics which will likely have significance for the future security
environment.

Such an important event will enable us to demonstrate our commitment to the stability and
security of the Euro-Atlantic community, as well as our readiness to contribute to ACT’s role
in the NATO Defence Planning Process. The Workshop is scheduled to take place between 6-
8 November 2018. Our experts have already established contact with the ACT POCs in order
to make the necessary preparations and arrangements for a seamlessly successful workshop.

I do hope that our joint efforts will bring remarkable results.

Sincerely yours,

Dr. Csaba Vezekenyi

Address: 1055 Budapest, Balaton u, 7-11.
Phone: (+36-1) 474-1154 Fax: (+36-1) 474-1305; E-mail: hm.vphat@hm.gov.hu



